
 

April 24, 2013 

 

President / Chairman 

Member Federation  

Asian Bowling Federation 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Re: 39
th

 Hong Kong International Open Tenpin Bowling Championships 

June 2 – 11, 2013, SCAA Bowling Centre 

 

We take pleasure in inviting your Federation to participate in the captioned 

tournament which will be held on June 2 – 11, 2013 in SCAA Bowling 

Centre, 1/F, Sports Centre, 88 Caroline Hill Road, Causeway Bay, Hong 

Kong. This is also the official venue for the 17
th
 Asian Youth Tenpin 

Bowling Championships in September. 

 

The Hong Kong International Open is also one of the legs for the 2013 ABF 

Tour, which will be held on June 12, 2013 in the same centre. The top 16 

Asian men and 16 Asian women in the Open Masters Final will be eligible to 

participate in the ABF Tour - Hong Kong. 

 

The Official Hotels are  

City Garden Hotel which is 15-20 minutes by taxi to SCAA Bowling Centre  

Regal Hongkong Hotel, which is 8 -10 minutes walking distance to SCAA 

Bowling Centre 

 

Room rates of City Garden Hotel inclusive of tax and breakfast are as 

follows: 

 

Single occupancy: HK$ 900 net (approx. USD117)  

Double occupancy:  HK$ 980 net (approx. USD127)  

Triple occupancy:  HK$1,280 net (approx. USD166)  

 

Address of City Garden Hotel:  

9 City Garden Road,  

North Point, Hong Kong 

 

Website of City Garden Hotel: www.citygarden.com.hk 

 

 

 

 

http://www.citygarden.com.hk/


 

Room rates of Regal Hongkong Hotel inclusive of tax are as follows: 

 

Room only: HK$1,000 net (approx. USD130) 

Room with 1 daily buffet breakfast: HK$1,120 net (approx. USD145) 

Room with 2 daily buffet breakfast: HK$1,240 net (approx. USD161) 

Room with 3 daily buffet breakfast & 1 rollaway bed: HK$1,640 net 

(approx. USD213) 

 

 

Address of Regal Hongkong Hotel:  

88 Yee Wo Street,  

Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 

 

Website of Regal Hongkong Hotel:  

http://www.regalhotel.com/Regal-Hong-Kong/Main/Hotel-Home.aspx 

 

 

Thank you very much for your kind attention. We shall look forward to 

seeing your bowlers in June. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Hong Kong Tenpin Bowling Congress 

 

 

 

 
Vivien Lau, BBS, J.P. 

Chairman 

 
 

http://www.regalhotel.com/Regal-Hong-Kong/Main/Hotel-Home.aspx

